
 
 
Watford Borough Council is conducting a review of the operational hours of Callowland Zone NA in response 
to concerns raised by residents with the hours proposed prior to the Zone being implemented in January 
2021. Now that the Zone has been in operation for a number of months, residents will have had the 
opportunity to consider how the operational hours are working.  
Please take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire below and return it in the FREEPOST envelope 
provided (no stamp required) by noon on Sunday 7th November 2021. 

 
SECTION 1 – About you 
 

Q1 Your name (please write in)  
 

Q2 Your address (please write in): 
 

 

 Your property number / name  
 

 Road name  
 

 Postcode  
 

Q3 Are you  
(please tick which applies to you) 

  
              Resident 

        
Business 

Q4 How many vehicles do you currently have in 
your household (please include vans, 
motorcycles, mopeds etc)? 

  

 
SECTION 2 – Your views 
 

Q5 Are you happy with the existing operational hours (Mon-Sat 8am–10am & 7pm-10pm) of the 
Callowland Zone NA Permit Parking Area? 
 

  
 Yes 

       
No 

 
 

 
If you answered No to Q5 above please answer Q6; 
 

Q6 Would you like to see the operational hours of the Callowland Zone NA Permit Parking Area 
extended to: Mon-Sat 8am-10am & 5pm-10pm? 
 

  
 Yes 

       
No 

 COMMENTS WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED TOWARDS RESULTS OF CONSULTATION 
 
Thank you for taking your time to complete this questionnaire. Please return to Watford Borough 
Council using the FREEPOST envelope provided by Sunday 7th November 2021. 
Any questionnaires received after this date will not be accepted. 
 
No stamp required.                                                                                       11TH October 2021 

  

  

PARKING QUESTIONNAIRE: 
CALLOWLAND ZONE NA 

  



  

 


